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SIGNIFICANT TRANSFORMATION OF LOT C AND EMPLOYEE PARKING LOT SOUTH  STARTING ON 
THURSDAY, MARCH 1, 2018 AT 2AM 
 
 

Certain elements of Lot C and Employee Parking Lot South will be changed to accommodate 
enabling work for the Landside Access Modernization Program (LAMP). Beginning on Thursday, 
March 1, 2018 at 2AM the following changes will take place:  
 

 Jenny Street will be closed to through traffic between Westchester Pkwy and 96th Street 
 Employee Parking Lot South will be relocated to the northwest portion of Lot C 
 Staging lots for commercial vehicles and Transportation Network Company will relocate 

west from their existing locations 
 

To accommodate the changes, new vehicle entry on Westchester Parkway and an exit on Jenny 
Street have been built. Employee shuttle pick-up and drop-off locations will also be changed.  
See diagram below. Signs have been posted to alert guests and airport workers to the 
upcoming changes, and LAWA traffic officers will be present near the Jenny Street closure to 
help facilitate traffic.   
 

 
 

For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Landside Operations 
Manager, Richard Chong rchong@lawa.org  

Issue Date: February 27, 2018 
Subject:      Lot C, Employee Lot South transformation on March 1, 2018 
 

*The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations web 
site. Click here.   
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